
Effective December 1st 2018 you will no longer have access to your online account.  Due to increasing 

security measures and the ability to use other means of reporting we are no longer going to allow access 

to the online system.   

What does this mean for me?  You can continue to do your report online for this year’s reporting 

deadline but for 2019 you will have to find another way to report.   

What other ways are there to report electronically?  Use our excel template.  If you have under 200 

properties you can use a free NAUPA software application.  For a fee ETM has software for reporting 

unclaimed property.  There are many ways to report now these are just some of the ways we suggest. 

How will I get the file to you?  You can still upload a file without having account access. The upload 

process has industry standard 128/256bit SSL encryption to ensure the security of the file transmission.   

What about holder reimbursements?  We can email or mail holder reimbursement forms to you please 

email unclaimed@treasurer.ks.gov call 1-800-432-0386 and ask for a reimbursement form.     

If you have any further questions you can email KSHolder@treasurer.ks.gov.   

 

https://www.kansasstatetreasurer.com/assets/files/public_upload.pdf
http://www.wagers.net/hrs/index.php
https://www.byetm.com/
https://www.byetm.com/
https://online.treasurer.state.ks.us/public_upload_1.php
mailto:unclaimed@treasurer.ks.gov
mailto:KSHolder@treasurer.ks.gov



